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***UPDATE*** 
Seminole Co. (March 19, 2019) – Monica has been located and is in good condition. Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 
 

SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered female 
  
Seminole Co. (March 18, 2019)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking the public for help 
locating a missing and endangered 30-year-old female. 
  
Monica Flores was last seen at approximately 5:30 p.m. today when she jumped out of her mother’s vehicle 
that was traveling southbound on S.R. 417 just north of Aloma Avenue. According to family members, Monica 
has a diminished mental capacity and may not be familiar with the area.  
  
Monica is Hispanic, 5’ tall, and 119 pounds. She has short black hair and browns eyes. A photo is attached to 
this release. Monica was last seen wearing black jeans, a grey tank top, and black sneakers.  
  
Anyone with information on Monica’s whereabouts is urged to call 911 or the SCSO at 407-665-6650.  
  
For more information contact: 
Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 - desk 
(407) 402-3319 – cell 
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